
 

	

	

	

Dear	Parents,	

	

ADNH	Compass	is	providing	all	the	catering	for	your	children	at	the	British	International	School,	Abu	
Dhabi	(BIS	Abu	Dhabi).	We	are	very	excited	about	this	opportunity	and	look	forward	to	serving	the	
BIS	Abu	Dhabi	community.	
	
Based	on	our	worldwide	school	service	pedigree	and	through	our	“SMART	FOOD”	programs	we	can	
bring	not	only	exciting	menus	but	also	many	more	additional	dishes	to	the	canteens	and	campus	
coffee	shop,	“The	Hub”.	
	
For	FS1	and	FS2	classes,	we	are	developing	a	special	meal	box	which	we	will	reveal	very	soon.	
	
BIS	Abu	Dhabi	Management	has	made	changes	to	the	main	dining	hall	to	enhance	the	service	levels	
and	create	more	seating	capacity	to	improve	the	dining	experience.	A	permanent	outdoor	barbeque	
set-up	is	being	built	inclusive	of	additional	outdoor	shading	to	protect	the	community	from	the	
afternoon	UV	exposure.	Bring	on	the	cooler	weather!	
	
The	Hub	will	receive	an	upgraded	product	range	and	we	will	run	a	variety	of	promotions	for	students	
and	parents	alike.	
	

Cashless	System	

The	aim	is	to	have	the	dining	system	in	BIS	Abu	Dhabi	fully	cashless,	which	requires	all	parents	and	
other	users	to	be	registered	so	that	they	can	use	the	contactless	cards	for	payments	on	the	tills.	
There	can	be	multiple	users	(students)	under	one	account.	We	have	already	created	accounts	for	all	
enrolled	students,	however	as	parents,	you	would	need	to	register	and	confirm	your	child(ren)’s	
name(s).		Unfortunately,	due	to	privacy	regulations	given	by	the	education	council,	ADEK,	we	cannot	
combine	parent	and	student	data,	however,	we	have	made	the	process	of	registration	as	easy	and	as	
swift	as	possible	for	you.		
	
Once	registered,	you	will	receive	an	e-mail	with	an	activation	link.	This	link	will	guide	you	to	
KAPPTURE,	our	school	membership	and	cashless	system.	
	
We	have	produced	all	the	personalised	cashless	cards	for	all	students,	which	will	be	handed	out	to	
all	students,	with	exception	for	FS1	and	FS2	students,	on	the	first	day	of	class.		
	
We	all	know	that	the	beginning	of	the	school	year	can	be	a	little	hectic.	Therefore,	registering	on	
time	and	before	the	first	day	of	school	will	ensure	that	your	child(ren)	have	their	lunch	without	any	
challenges.	Please	be	so	kind	as	to	register	before	the	2nd	of	September.	
	
Please	be	advised	that	once	your	account	is	activated	and	your	card	is	issued,	an	AED	10	debit	will	be	
made	on	your	account	as	a	deposit	for	the	card.	Upon	closing	the	account	and	returning	the	card	this	
deposit	will	be	refunded.		
	



 

	

	

	

How	To	Register	

Please	follow	the	below	link	and	fill	out	the	form	on	the	page.	Once	you	click	submit	it	will	
automatically	create	your	account.	

http://www.adnhcompassme.com/our-sectors/education/student-registration	

	

Special	Offers	

Through	your	online	account	you	will	see	detailed	reports	of	the	registered	card(s)	under	your	
account	so	that	you	can	keep	track	of	expenditure.	Soon	you	will	also	see	all	menu	information,	
pricing	structures	and	a	special	offers	section.	
	
For	any	further	questions,	our	team	will	be	on	hand	during	the	school’s	orientation	day	on	the	30th	
August	from	9am	and	we	would	be	happy	to	meet	you	and	answer	any	potential	question	you	may	
have	on	our	services.	You	can	also	sample	some	of	our	menu.	
	
We	are	very	excited	for	the	new	year	ahead	and	we	look	forward	to	meeting	you	all	very	soon!	
	

	

Best	Regards,	

	
	
ADNH	Compass	Team	
 


